Reply ID: ia4b

Dear allison,

Allison,

Thank you for the kind comments! Your readership is very valuable to me so please keep reading and commenting!

Do you think you could assist us in the effort for commensense prison/public safety reform? We could use someone to send emails, make a phone call or two, and help us organize outside events. Let me know how you may see yourself playing a role. You can also reach me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk, MA 02056-0043

Thnak you again Allison and I'll be hoping to hear back from you very soon. I am,

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com